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Scottharp 119@aol.com
Monday, January 25, 2010 7:19 PM
secretary <secretary@C FTC. gov>
Please!!!! STOP THIS

I am a beginner Forex trader. Why do you folks want to take away an opportunity for me to be a successful
citizen trading currency pairs. Do I not have rights to a fair market? ( World Wide Trade) Are you folks GOD and
determine what’s best or bad for me? Get off this, This is why you Leader’s are being voted out. I think you will
get your way but be assured I will find out what Institution you are protecting and will boycott them and tell all
my friends to do so as well.


